
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

MEMBER-TO-MEMBER DISCOUNT PROGRAM 
Do Business with Pleasure Island Chamber Members 

 
 
One of the many benefits of being a Pleasure Island Chamber of Commerce member is 
having the opportunity to participate in our newest program, the Member-To-Member 
Discount Program.  This special program offers our Chamber members (and their 
employees) discounts on products and services from other Pleasure Island Chamber 
members.  It also helps your business increase its visibility in the business community 
without any extra fees to participate. 
 
Member-To-Member discounts will be promoted throughout the year via the Chamber 
Website, Newsletters and other emails.  Discounts will be listed on the Chamber 
website.  Simply visit the Chamber website (www.PleasureIslandNC.org) to review a list 
of all the current participants in the program.  Discounts will be updated on the 
Chamber’s Website weekly, so be sure and check often for the most current listings 
before heading to the stores. (print out a copy to have with you) All discount offers are 
subject to change without notice.   
 
This program will be renewed each December. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
If you have any questions please call Gail McCloskey at (910) 458-8434. 
 

The following Discount Criteria must be met in order to participate in this program: 
• Participate must be a Pleasure Island Chamber of Commerce member in good standing 
• Discount needs to have a specific value 
• Discount should be exclusive to Chamber members rather than a general discount offered 

through other specials or organizations  
 
Participating Chamber Members Receive: 

• Window decal indicating participation 
• Listing on Chamber website 

 
Chamber Members will receive the following: 

• Membership Card 
o Additional cards for employees on request 


